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The Dakota County landfills are already passing the point at which the height of the landfill
detracts from all else on this relatively flat landscape. It will be seen from many miles and is not the
monument that Dakota County wishes to erect or be identified with. Adding a hill where one does
not belong is no less offensive than than destroying a natural mountain. Unlike other development,
this is permanent visual blight. I oppose the proposal to increase the height of the landfill.


